

association of university and college employees

December 15, 1982

Judy Coursley
Research Group
Vancouver Women's Health Collective
1501 West Broadway
Vancouver, B.C.

Dear Ms. Coursley:

Enclosed please find a donation from the Association of University and College Employees, Local One to help defray the costs of producing your information booklet on PID.

We would be most interested in receiving at least one copy of the booklet when it becomes available. We whole heartedly support the work you are doing on behalf of women and wish for your continued success.

Yours truly,

Patricia House Secretary-Treasurer AUCE Local 1